What You Can Expect this season at Live To Dance Academy due to COVID-19 (updated)

- ~ Everyone entering and exiting Live To Dance Academy will be required to wear a mask as well as use hand sanitizer.
- ~ We have staggered start and end times to reduce the number of students entering and exiting the building at one time and classes will end 5 minutes early to further assist with the traffic flow.
- ~Students will line up outside and enter separate entrances, that will be designated for each studio and classes in that specific studio.
- ~ Parents are to drop off their dancer outside the designed door no earlier than 10 minutes before their class time to wait to be greeted by their Teacher.
- ~Parents are to be ready to pick up at the end of their class time at the same door of drop off.
- ~ In each studio, we have created a grid mapped dance floor to have each dancers with their own personal dance space as well as marked areas to travel across the floor.
- ~ All students will come dressed, ready for class. Students will require a dance bag for their dance shoes, a water bottle and to put their outside clothing in. This bag will remain with students as the change rooms are currently closed.
- ~ Should restriction allow for larger indoor capacity we will allow only ONE parent into the building for our Dance babies and Baby Classes. No other parents or family members (including siblings) will be allowed into the studio.
- ~ Parents must complete the Live To Dance Academy Covid-19 Screener/Tracking Form each day their child comes into the studio.
- ~ Any parent coming into Live To Dance Academy must wear a mask at all times.
- ~ Dancers are asked to wear a mask while in the hallways, lobby, washrooms & all common area.
- ~ Dancers ages 6+ are required to wear a mask during class.

- ~ Dancers age 3-5 are strongly recommended to wear a mask during class
- ~ Dancers ages 2 & under are not required to wear a mask during class
- ~If a child or anyone in your household is unwell, the child is not permitted to attend class.
- ~ Class sizes are limited depending on the size of the room.
- ~ If Live To Dance Academy is required to suspend in-studio classes due to an Emergency Declaration or other required non-scheduled closure(s), all dance classes will switch to online Zoom. Clients will continue to pay for classes.
- ~ We will implement any other safety protocols required by the government and/or the health unit.
- ~All Common areas, washrooms, ballet barres, door handles, light switches, etc. will be sanitized between classes as well as we will be using Sanitizing Foggers with Government Approved, hospital grade, green certified disinfectant to clean and sanitize the studios before and after classes.

Thank you LTDA Families for your cooperation!

Live To Dance Academy has taken every measure possible to keep our dancers, faculty, and staff healthy and safe. If Children or Staff are not feeling well or have fever are asked to stay home. Thank you for doing your part to help prevent the spread of COVID-19.